
Westman Wilderness Club 2024 Christmas Party 
 
December 14 saw the event we all look forward to during the Christmas 
Season... the Annual Westman Wilderness Club Christmas Party! 
 

 
And what an event it was... 27 members showed up at Rick & Sue’s, each 
bringing their favourite dishes for our potluck dinner. We feasted & enjoyed 
great conversations over dinner. 
 
 
For about ½ hour, our number dropped down to 26 when one of our group 
locked herself in the bathroom; we won’t mention names but the next time 
we have guests from Binscarth, we’ll be sure to 
leave instructions in the biffy. 
 
 
When all were in attendance again, the executive 
presented an idea for a revised logo, which was 
approved by a show of hands.  
 
 
 



 
 
The tacky gift exchange was loads of fun 
with the logo branded oar and maple 
syrup being the most fought-over gifts. 
 
 
 

 
After a quick warm-up, 4 Olympic Worthy Squatters: Michelle, Jane, Olwen 
& Betty Anne competed in the Candy Cane Retrieval Contest, with Olwen 
taking 1st Place. 
 

 
 
We generally end up with a few things that don’t belong to us. If we want 
them for ourselves, we don’t generally tell people, but this year we ended 
up with this carrying bag & a table saver. Regrettably, the oar & the maple 
syrup went home with their owners. If either of these are yours, please let 
us know. 

 
Thanks to all who attended, and 
Merry Christmas to you all!! 
 
 
                           Rick & Sue 


